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February 6, 2023 

Dear Members of the House Tax Committee: 

We, the Minnesota Fire Association Coalition (MNFAC) which is made up of the Minnesota State Fire Chiefs 

Association, the Minnesota State Fire Department Association, the Minnesota Chapter of the International 

Association of Arson Investigators, and the Fire Marshals Association of Minnesota, are writing to you in support 

of H.F. XXXX Gomez/S.F. 783 Rest, the Department of Revenue’s Technical Bill. We support Article 2 in its 

entirety and urge the House to pass this bill.   

We would sincerely appreciate your support of HF XXXX/SF 783. 

Sincerely, 

 

Chief BJ Jungmann 

Legislative Chair, MNFAC 
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